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Heller Questions Interior Secretary on Gas Prices
 

(Washington DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller questioned Secretary of the Interior Ken Salazar on the Administration’s efforts to decrease gas prices during a hearing by the Senate Energy and Natural Resources Committee.  Gas prices have doubled since President Obama took office.  

In 2008, while serving in the Senate, Ken Salazar refused to vote for new off-shore drilling even if gas prices climbed to $10 a gallon. Video of then Senator Salazar can be seen here: http://bit.ly/aJamO and documented in a New York Post column here: http://nyp.st/m3MtVu


CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE CLIP
“In 2008 when you were a senator you refused to vote for any new offshore drilling. In fact you had a conversation with Leader Mitch McConnell at that time where you objected to allow any new drilling on American’s outer continental shelf even if gas prices reached ten dollars a gallon. Well you are halfway there, hallway there.  The question I guess we need to ask ourselves: Is this the direction that this department is going and are we at some point believing under your leadership that gasoline prices will get to ten dollars a gallon?”
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